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25.           Other Wayne G Wasson The LA County Dept. of Parks and Rec. Senior Golf Rates are no longer 
being honored by the County.  It appears that as of the last few weeks the 
County has made a change to their booking process by outsourcing the golf 
tee times to a 3rd party.  This entity has negated any ability for us Senior 
Citizens to book an affordable tee time.  Their is simply no option on line to 
book a senior rate.  As a result many of us to whom our recreation dollars are 
so important are left with no option but to pay double what we are currently 
paying, even with a valid Senior Card!  I can say this must be costing your 
constituents hundreds of thousands of dollars.  I am asking the Bd. of 
Supervisors to look into this matter promptly to ascertain if this is a new policy 
issue or simply a question of mis-management with your new IT partner.  In 
any event I am sure I can speak for all of us in saying this situation need to be 
addressed promptly.  Thank you for you attention to this matter.
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